Notice to Dover Residents

[bookmark: _GoBack]During the COVID-19 Pandemic, The Town of Dover in cooperation with Table of Hope has been hosting a weekly mobile food drive.  However, due to circumstances beyond our control, there will not be a food drive on Friday May 29 or June 5, 2020.   We are actively working to ensure that our mobile food drive is reinstated as soon as possible at later date.  

PLEASE STAY TUNED. In the meantime we encourage all residents in need to visit any of the Dover United Network food pantries listed below:

· FIRST MEMORIAL PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH
            51 W Blackwell St –Wednesday 10am-12 noon & Sundays 11:30-12:30
· FIRST UNITED METHODIST CHURCH
41 E Blackwell St – Monday-Saturday 3pm-7pm
· GRACE UNITED METHODIST CHURCH
98 N. Sussex St- Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, & Sunday 2pm-7pm
· SAINT JOHNS EPISCOPAL CHURCH
11 S. Bergen St- Monday-Saturday 9am-1pm
· SALVATION ARMY DOVER CORPS
76 N Bergen St- Monday, Wednesday, Friday, & Sunday -11am-1pm
· TRINITY LUTHERAN CHRUCH 
123 E Blackwell St- Monday-Friday -9am-1pm

As a reminder of Governor Murphy’s Executive Order, please maintain social distancing and remember to “MASK UP” in public areas.

Should there be any questions or concerns please contact Fernando Barrios, Constituent Affairs Coordinator at 973-366-2200 x1131. 


